
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  January 23, 2023 

 

City of Terrace Awards Tender for McConnell Slide and Erosion Mitigation 
 

 
 

Anticipated start date is January 24th 
 
The City of Terrace has awarded contracts to Progressive Ventures Construction, Bear Creek 
Construction, and McElhanney for the remediation of McConnell Crescent Landslide. The anticipated 
start date for work is January 24th, 2023. Environmental permitting for the in-stream works has been 
approved by the Department of Fisheries and Oceans and Ministry of Environment, Water Stewardship 
Division. 
 
As Project Manager, all questions pertaining to construction or oversight of this project should be 
directed to Chris Houston, Project Manager of McElhanney at 250-635-7163.  
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